
Report to Mayor and Council 

August 2017 

 

 

  Rounds 

  July  YTD 

2010  5,131  18,745 

 

2011  4,672  15,057 

 

2012  5,391  20,972 

 

2013  4,650  17,477 

 

2014  5,171  16,861 

 

2015                4,384                15,004 

 

2016  4,630  16,179 

 

2017  1,664  14,037 

 

 

July play numbers were severely impacted by the rain and flooding.  All fairways that 

were under water, were aerified and over-seeded on August 4th.  Those holes include #7, 

8, 10, 11, 12, 14, 16, 17, and 18.  We have been limiting play on the back 9 to leagues 

and outings to allow the new grass to be less impacted by wear and traffic.  We will be 

opening the back this weekend for play and resume front 9 only during the week.  

Hopefully by the week of the 28th the new grass will be strong enough that we can have 

both 9s open for play moving forward. 

 

 

Green aerification is tentatively scheduled for the week of September 11th.  Notification 

will be posted at the Golf Shop and on the phone recording.  

 

 

 

.     


